Chappy Cell Committee
7/13/16 - Darack, Filley, Gurnitz, Kennedy - 9AM

An update of the installation and operation of the temporary tower was discussed. It was
reported that the fiber connection to the Tower via Comcast would be made in the future and at
that time it would provide LTE coverage. AT&T is purportedly working on the permanent Tower
design, but nothing specific at this time. Bob G asked if the permanent Tower could be higher
than the temporary to offer better service for the Southwest and Western parts of Chappy not
presently covered. He would like to see if they can do coverage maps based on 125 and 135
feet heights. A discussion of feedback followed, with most comments being positive. We asked
to see if we could find out if AT&T or Fynbo have received any complaints. The committee also
wanted to find out from AT&T what the status of the Katama installation was since that may
have some impact on the West/Southwest part of Chappy.
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